Shaheed Bhagat Singh Evening College
University of Delhi

2nd September, 2022

NOTICE

All the students of Second semester are hereby informed that the Internal Assessment
Marks have been uploaded on the College website i.e. www.sbsec.org. The Students are
required to check/note their Internal Assessment Awards and in case of any discrepancy,

contact the concerned teachers latest by 5t September, 2022 i.e. Monday.

(Prof. Sudhir Kumar Sinha)

fog. Principal
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